
Communities Committee – 12th January 2021 
 

Item 9 – Pollyanna Preschool Request for Artificial Grass 

Subject: Preschool Garden 

Good afternoon Tony  

I hope this email finds you well. I would like you to put forward to the parish council meeting next 

week that although we are extremely grateful for the use of the outdoor space you kindly fenced for 

us, it has now become unusable as it is like a mud bath! The grass is not hard wearing enough for the 

children and it is becoming harder to maintain. Our accident records have increased since winter set 

in and we are now only using the area on very odd occasions otherwise we are going out for walks. I 

am asking if the parish council would consider putting a more hard wearing surface there like Astro 

turf, fake grass or Playground flooring.  

Kind regards  

Emma Newman 

Manager, 

Pollyanna Preschool, 

 

 

 

 


